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10/07/2019  12:34:242019/2591/P OBJ Wayne Glaze I am writing to object to this planning application as i believe the proposed works are not necessary and that 

simple maintenance of the existing rainwater goods is required. I believe the proposed works would impact 

upon the character of the listed building. 

To assist the LPA i have commissioned a report from a firm of Chartered Building Surveyors Ward Williams 

Associates which confirms my observation . I have sent  a copy of WWA report dated the 4th July 2019  by 

post to the case officer as it appears i am unable to attach it using your website.

 In summary the WWA report confirms that the proposed works are not required and that the works would 

negatively impact upon the character of the listed building and adjoining terrace of listed buildings. At present 

all the Rainwater goods on the rear of the terrace are uniformed and the same . This application seeks to 

change that .

As the resident of the ground and lower ground dwelling in this property i have experienced over 6 years of 

water ingress into my home due to the lack of maintenance by the freeholder . The existing rainwater hopper 

is prone to be blocked by leaves . The freeholder's response after 6 years is to try and install a larger down 

pipe for the rainwater . Clearly this too will need maintenance .
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